
 

City of Casa Grande – Novel Coronavirus  

The Novel Coronavirus, COVID-19, is an extremely contagious virus that spreads easily.  Federal and State officials 

recommend physical distancing and good sanitation measures to help limit the spread. COVID-19 can lead to 

several illness, personal injury, permanent disability and even death.  While the City may implement measures to 

help slow the spread of this disease, participating in programs or using shared facilities can still increase your risk 

of contracting COVID-19 and the City in no way warrants that infection or injury will not occur when using any 

facility. By entering this facility, you voluntarily assume all risks, including the possibility of contracting COVID-19. 

 


